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To whom it may concern,In regards to the subject listed above, I would like to register my
disagreement with this project.
I am a senior citizen who has been residing in this building for over 25 years & feel that this
will affect me in an extremely negative way.  I am .  
All the noise & construction will be detrimental to my health & well being, since I am at home
more than 80% of the time.  
I am  where a large amount of the work will be done & feel this will be
extremely difficult for me to handle.

Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,
Lauren Hanson
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